
 

On July 24, 2015, the SEC issued a press release applicable to all delinquent corporations regarding the 
subject above.  In the press release, the SEC removed the previous deadline on December 31, 2015 within 
which petitions to set aside an order of revocation or suspension may be filed. Instead, affected 
corporations may file their petitions anytime as long as they comply with the requirements such as filing 
reports and paying the penalty.  However, the petitions shall not apply to corporations whose certificates 
of registration had already finally been revoked or whose terms already expired. 
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TO : RSBA, CTDI and BDP EMPLOYEES 

FROM : QUALITY ASSURANCE UNIT 

CC : RSB, RAD, PGP, PRDG, MGG, ADB, GJM, RASB, RGA  

DATE : AUGUST 5, 2015 

SUBJECT : 
PETITIONS TO LIFT REVOCATION OF REGISTRATION MAY STILL BE 
FILED WITH SEC 

   

   


